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Tena Koutou.

Please find attached submissions from the Hawke’s Bay Regional Council, Hastings District
Council, Napier City Council and Central Hawkes Bay District Council on the consultation
documents for the NPS-UD and NPS-HPL. As will become evident from our submissions the
Council’s see these two policy statements as being intrinsically interlinked, so we have sent our
submissions as one document to both Ministries, albeit with two subsections.

Nga mihi.

MARK A. CLEWS
PRINCIPAL ADVISOR: DISTRICT DEVELOPMENT
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